
From: Lisa C. Kunz
To: Bob Kelly; Mary Sheehy Moe; Owen Robinson; Rick Tryon; Tracy Houck
Cc: Greg Doyon; Charles Anderson; Krista Artis; Craig Raymond
Subject: FW: Gibson room 212 @7pm Feb 2,2021
Date: Monday, February 1, 2021 2:28:11 PM

Good Afternoon – see comments below for consideration of Agenda Item 13.
 
 

Lisa
City Clerk/Records Manager
406.455.8451
 

From: Lisa C. Kunz 
Sent: Monday, February 1, 2021 2:27 PM
To: 'Steve C' <ishkeez@gmail.com>
Subject: RE: Gibson room 212 @7pm Feb 2,2021
 
Hi Mr. Schoeneman – thank you for submitting comments pertaining to Agenda Item 13 for
consideration by the City Commission tomorrow evening.  Your comments will be shared with the
City Commission and appropriate City staff.  I want to clarify that, if adopted tomorrow evening,
Resolution 10385 gives notice of the City’s intention to take action at the March 2, 2021 Commission
meeting to vacate or not vacate the alley easement.
 
Thank you.
 

Lisa Kunz
City Clerk/Records Manager
City of Great Falls
P.O. Box 5021
Great Falls, MT  59403
406.455.8451
 
From: Steve C <ishkeez@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 1, 2021 2:12 PM
To: commission <commission@greatfallsmt.net>
Subject: Gibson room 212 @7pm Feb 2,2021
 
I am writing in response to the meeting being held on Feb 2, 2021, at 7 pm in the Gibson room
212, Great Falls Civic center.
 
My name is Steve Schoeneman
Property Owner 121 25th Street SW
 
When we purchased this home 18 years ago, it had alley actress  to the rear of the property.
The city did not maintain the alley, however it did exists.  
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I AM  NOT IN FAVOR OF ANYTHING THAT WOULD CHANGE  THIS.
 
ACCESS  NEEDS TO REMAIN " AS IS " DUE TO PROPOERTY ACCESS FOR UPKEEP,
POWER WIRE SERVICE, AND CABLE SERVICE, ALSO FOR FIRE AND POLICE
 SERVICES.
 
This should not even be brought up or held in a meeting or any other forms due to property
owner ship locks the land.  
Please do not consider this alley removal fact nor any other, while the property's are owned by
residents. 
 
Thank you, Steve



 

 

 

January 31, 2021 

 

Dear Commissioners: 

 

I am writing in regards to notice of Resolution of Intention10385.  I reside at 

123 25th St SW Great Falls and have since 2001. My parents owned the 

property since 1978. 

I am one of the owners that would suffer a hardship and be land locked if this 

requested Resolution were to be adopted.  I nor my neighboring neighbors 

would not be able to access our back yards to do any landscaping or 

maintenance of our current landscape.  The wood haulers have been harassed 

by these neighbors across the alley and will no longer deliver wood here until 

this is resolved. I have had the policed called on me this last year (2020) three 

different times for trespassing. I have already submitted that letter to Lonnie.   

North Western Energy was called by the Martins to find the pins.  What came 

out of that was Martins had to remove their chained up trailer to the NW 

Energy guild line to the pole next to my property.   This would be 

problematic for insurance purposes also, ex: trees that have not been 

maintained to prevent damages from our frequent high winds.  I seen my 

neighbors signature on Martins letter and he has no recollection of signing 

that as he to would be land locked by this request from Martins.  I appreciate 

your consideration in this matter and to deny this requested Resolution. 

 

Sincerely: 

 

Roxann Settera 

 








